Hungary has transposed the provisions of Directive 2014/67/EU on the enforcement of
directive 96/71/EC on the posting of workers, including Article 9 (1) b) as well, but
transport is not explicitly indicated in the text of the relevant acts.

Although the transposing acts do not explicitly exclude the transport sector from the
scope of the relevant provisions, in Hungary’s view road transport (including
cabotage) does not fall within the scope of the posting of workers directive, and
we believe that the application of the posting-related requirements in the transport
sector is neither possible and nor appropriate.

According to the above, in cases in which a vehicle crosses the territory of Hungary
without any posting activity the newly adopted requirements do not apply. In the event
of posting, however, the rules in effect are applicable to the relevant employees.



